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This bill is terrible !! The safety of dental patients are at risk! I sure would not like that 

in my dentist’s office! I look for the board of dental radiology license when I go to the 

dentist! YOU NEED to pass the requirement for dental assistants in radiology or you 

do not radiate any patients in your dental office at all!! There is no free pass on this, 

the sponsors of this bill are not being responsible, just being lazy ! Then the dentist is 

certified to take X-rays and that’s not going to go over WELL !! Upsetting schedules! 

Do not pass this Bill does not protect the patient or the dental assistant when ligation 

could occur!! 

Elizabeth, Radiology Technologist 40 yrs experience  


